
2024 Natchez John Doe 
 
On March 14, 2024, skeletal remains were discovered by an officer beneath a pile of 
leaves in a shallow grave in Natchez, Mississippi. The remains are believed to 
belong to an adult male, whose age could not be definitively determined. The man 
stood between 5’9” and 6’4”. An ID card found near the remains suggests the 
individual may have been a 70-year-old male, but no official identification has been 
made. 

The case was entered into the National Missing and Unidentified Persons System 
(NamUs) as UP124871. Despite investigators’ efforts, the individual has not been 
identified. The uncertainty around his identity has left the case unsolved and the 
community searching for answers. 
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